
From: Copans, Jon [Jon.Copans@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, December 16, 2015 11:41 AM 

To: Springer, Darren; Karen Horn 

CC: Mishaan, Jessica 

Subject: RE: Follow up 

 
 

Works great for me.    

 

Jon Copans, Deputy Commissioner 

Vermont Public Service Department 

 (802) 828-3088 or by cell at (802) 249-5199 

jon.copans@vermont.gov 

Visit the Department at: http://publicservice.vermont.gov/ 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Springer, Darren  

Sent: Wednesday, December 16, 2015 11:12 AM 

To: Karen Horn <khorn@vlct.org> 

Cc: Copans, Jon <Jon.Copans@vermont.gov>; Mishaan, Jessica <Jessica.Mishaan@vermont.gov> 

Subject: Re: Follow up 

 

I could do between 10 and 11 if that works for Jon 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

> On Dec 16, 2015, at 11:03 AM, Karen Horn <khorn@vlct.org> wrote: 

>  

> Hello Darren, 

> Any time after about 10:00 am would work for me.  Happy to talk. 

>  

> Karen B. Horn 

> Director, Public Policy & Advocacy,VLCT 

> 802-229-9111 

> khorn@vlct.org 

>  

>  

>  

>  

> -----Original Message----- 

> From: Springer, Darren [mailto:Darren.Springer@vermont.gov]  

> Sent: Wednesday, December 16, 2015 10:57 AM 

> To: Karen Horn 

> Cc: Copans, Jon; Mishaan, Jessica 

> Subject: Follow up 

>  

> Hi Karen, 

> Hope you are doing well. I understand the Governor and VLCT did not get to cover energy during the meeting the 

other day. I thought perhaps you, me and Jon could find some time to get together and hear what you are working on 

for this coming year. Monday the 21st is relatively open for me if you have availability. Copying Jess to help us find 

a time. 

> Thanks 

> Darren 

>  

http://publicservice.vermont.gov/
mailto:Darren.Springer@vermont.gov


>  

> Sent from my iPhone 


